

DANNY CLEMENS, DIRECTOR

TRACY PARSLEY, MAINTENANCE SUPERVISOR THOMAS STOKES, CUSTODIAL SUPERVISOR GEORGE BROCK, ENERGY MANAGER

MEMO

DEPARTMENT OF FACILITIES

TO:

Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintenden

FROM:

Danny Clemens, Director of Facilities

Date:

August 12, 2024

RE:

Mt. Washington Elementary Gaga Pit DC

Mt. Washington Elementary is requesting approval of a Gaga Ball Pit. The dimensions will be 16 feet in diameter. This Gaga Pit is being built/donated by Nicholas Huff, a BCPS student for an Eagle Scout project.

.I recommend approval of this request.

Attachment:

MWES Gaga Pit Request

Mind

OUR MISSION IS TO INSPIRE AND EQUIP OUR STUDENTS TO SUCCEED IN LIFE BULLITT COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS IS AN EQUAL EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT INSTITUTION



JULIE ADAMS, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL ALICIA FRANKLIN, SCHOOL COUNSELOR

EVERY CHILD, EVERY DAY

July 25, 2024

To: Mr. Danny Clemons, Director of Buildings and Grounds

From: Leslie, Principal

Re: Gaga Ball Pit Donation

Mt. Washington Elementary is requesting approval of a Gaga Ball Pit. The dimensions would be 16 feet in diameter. This Gaga Pit is being built/donated by Nicholas Huff, a BCPS student, for an Eagle Scout project for the students at MWES..

We will need to ensure that the area is surveyed for appropriate placement in the field near the school arboretum before digging and equipment can be ordered.

Thank you and please let us know if we need to submit additional documentation.

Sincerely,

Leslie Weihe